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From: Steve Reid
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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear City of Agoura Hills,

Please do the right thing and drop the law suit you (we) are bringing against Cronies
restaurant. This only increases the divisiveness of an already divided community, is
not warranted, and on the surface, appears politically vengeful. 

Agoura Hills is better than this.  

Thank you for considering. 

—Steve Reid
Agoura Hills
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